
Mayor's Economic Development 

Advisory Panel/Economic Recovery 

Task Force

City of Alameda

Meeting Agenda

Zoom8:00 AMThursday, September 3, 2020

ECONOMIC RECOVERY TASK FORCE MEETING

Due to Governor Executive Order N-29-20, members and public can attend the meeting via 

teleconference.  The City allows public participation via Zoom.  

Join Zoom Meeting via link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84605485525?pwd=RTFVTjMrQ1pYTCtIZzIvVGVvODV2QT09 

Meeting ID: 846 0548 5525

Passcode: 196177

For Telephone Participants:

Zoom Phone Number: 669-900-9128

Zoom Meeting ID: 846 0548 5525

Passcode: 196177

For information to assist with Zoom participation, please click: 

https://www.alamedaca.gov/zoom

Any requests for reasonable accommodations should be made by contacting Eric Fonstein at 

efonstein@alamedaca.gov or 510-747-6895.

City Hall will NOT be open to the public during the meeting.
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• KNOW YOUR RIGHTS UNDER THE SUNSHINE ORDINANCE: Government’s duty is to 

serve the public, reaching its decisions in full view of the public. Commissions, boards, 

councils and other agencies of the City of Alameda exist to conduct the citizen of 

Alameda’s business. This ordinance assures that deliberations are conducted before the 

people and that City operations are open to the people’s review.

• FOR MORE INFORMATION ON YOUR RIGHTS UNDER THE SUNSHINE ORDINANCE OR 

TO REPORT A VIOLATION OF THE ORDINANCE, CONTACT THE OPEN GOVERNMENT 

COMMISSION: the address is 2263 Santa Clara Avenue, Room 380, Alameda, CA, 94501; 

phone number is 510-747-4800; fax number is 510-865-4048, e-mail address is 

lweisiger@alamedaca.gov and contact is Lara Weisiger, City Clerk.

• In order to assist the City’s efforts to accommodate persons with severe allergies, 

environmental illnesses, multiple chemical sensitivity or related disabilities, attendees at 

public meetings are reminded that other attendees may be sensitive to various chemical 

based products. Please help the City accommodate these individuals.
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